CAMP NEWS

The camp board is working on getting
bids for the swimming pool repairs.
Some donations are coming in for the
pool repair. If you know someone that
would like to donate to the pool repairs
ask them to send donation to the camp.

Registrations are coming in for this
years summer camp sessions. If you
know of a blind youth that would like to
come to one of the camping session let



Let the camp know.
We are starting a new leadership program for blind

Teens this year in corporation with the Vocational
Rehabilitation Department for the State of Georgia.
These teens will learn how to transition from
where they are at the present time to more devel-
opment of their abilities to be more mobile and do
different activities that will enhance their lives. We
have hired a coordinator for this program and He is

Planning a very successful 8 week session this
summer. Go to the Georgia Lions Camp website to
learn more about this program.

We had a successful work day on the 8th of April
with some 12 people showing up to work at repair-
ing different things at the camp. Another workday
will be held in May. Go to the website and checkout
the new web pages and let us know how we can
better improve it. We are thankful for the work that
Kevin Walsh did as He redid the website. Kevin is
from the Covington Lions Club.

We want to thank all those that have contributed
money to the camp this year. If you or your club
has not contributed please consider helping your
camp cover the expenses.

We are working on hiring an Executive Director for
the camp to help with the activities and fund rais-
ing for the camp.

Thanks for your support of the camp, Olin Newby



